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8th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Zebra Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, we have not yet scheduled a Meet the Teacher evening for Zebra parents as we 
are awaiting Chris’s imminent return to Kew Riverside. We have just, however, been informed that 
his visa has been approved and hopefully we will be able to welcome him back on the week 
beginning 18 September. 
 
In the meantime, please find enclosed a copy of Zebras’ weekly timetable for the Autumn Term 
which supports their transition from Giraffe Class. A curriculum map for the year ahead is also 
enclosed – this will be discussed at the Meet the Teacher Evening when this takes place.  
 
We would also like to draw your attention to the following: 
 
* PE: The children will now have two PE lessons each week. Children should bring their PE kits into 
school with them on a Thursday. They will change into their kits on a Thursday but can wear their kit 
into school on a Friday for their lesson with Neal. 
*Topic: As part of the year 1 National Curriculum, the children will learn about different topics. The 
topic this term is ‘People Who Help Us’. Some creative home learning will be set next week for the 
children to research areas of this at home. 
*Reading books: This year the children will bring home 3 reading books and 1 picture book to share 
with you. 
* Sounds and Spellings: The children will bring home some sounds or words to practise at home with 
you from next week. 
 
If you have any queries about any of this, please do feel free to make an appointment either with 
Anujah or myself. 
 
With all best wishes, 
 
 
Emily 
EYFS & KS1 Leader 
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